
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chair       Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee    Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Lumpkin House Rebuild Project in fiscal 
year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Watts Healthcare Corporation, located at 10300 
Compton Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90002. The project address is Lumpkin House, 524 W 121st St, 
Los Angeles, CA 90044. The funding would be used to rebuild and expand the capacity of 
Lumpkin House, a Recovery Bridge Housing/Sober Living facility for women, which serves 
women recovering from substance use disorders and which is currently limited by outdated 
facilities, lack of space for residents, and lack of room for staffing and supports. The project 
would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will expand access to behavioral health and 
community care options.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
  


